
The Breathing Better: Healthy Schools Forum, held on National Health Schools Day, promotes 
clean air in every school and the need to urgently address the problem of unsafe air, caused 
by poor heating and ventilations systems, impacting the most disadvantaged communities 
and their schools the hardest.

The forum will commemorate the 20th anniversary of Connecticut’s landmark 2003 
School Indoor Air Quality legislation, highlighting the importance of clean indoor school 
environments to children’s health and ability to learn. Local, state, and national experts will 
discuss lessons learned over the past two decades, opportunities for continued advocacy 
moving forward, and post pandemic approaches to keeping schools safe.

A panel of legislators, led by Senators Julie Kushner and Saud Anwar, and Rep. Jennifer Leeper, 
will discuss the implementation of the recommendations of the Legislature’s School Indoor 
Air Quality Working Group. 

Breathing Better: Healthy 
Schools Forum

Tuesday, April 4
11 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Legislative Office Building 
Hearing Room 1C

For more information and to register, visit cea.org/
event/breathing-better-healthy-schools-forum.

The forum is sponsored by The Connecticut Foundation for Environmentally Safe Schools (ConnFESS), CEA, 
AFL-CIO, AFT Connecticut, CCAG, ConnectiCOSH, and the National Healthy Schools Network.
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